
Dear AAPPS-DPP Members

Many thanks for your participation to AAPPS-DPP2020 remote 
e-conference.
So far, we have 558 presentations.
Registration (payment) site will be closed on September 15.
Considering some process, we will close post-deadline abstract 
submission in September 5. Just 5 days left.

Sincerely yours,
M. Kikuchi, DPP chair


